
October's tuition is due Saturday, October 1st 
If you are enrolled in autopay, your October tuition will be taken out on the 1st. 
If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made by the 1st either online or via
cash/check to the studio on your first day of class. 
Reminder that here is a grace period from the 1st of each month until the 5th of each month. After the 5th,
if payment has not been made, a $25 late fee will be applied to your account. For every month following
that payment is late, a $15 late fee will be applied to your account. You are allowed to set up autopay. Any
cards that decline will have a $25 late fee as well with $15 late fee applied every month after until paid.
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CLASS
HIGHLIGHTS
Each month, teachers will
have the opportunity to
submit fun stories and
exciting improvements
happening in their classes.
These stories will be shared
here for you to enjoy and 
 read about the awesome
things your students are
doing in class every month.

OCTOBER REMINDERS

CollectiveJO
Y D A N C E  S T U D I O

OCTOBER EVENTS NEWS UPDATES
We are now through our first month
of classes and each student has put up
their about me card on the about me
wall in the lobby, showcasing their
goals for this year.

Halloween week is October 24th -
28th. Have your student(s) dress up in
their Halloween costume for class!
We will have fun halloween dance
games and a special treat at the end
of class :)

Please be sure to log on to your parent
portal or visit our website to read
through our dance studio policy letter. 

Also, be sure to join the parents
facebook page if you haven't yet.  Email
Amber for the link to join if you need it.  

Make sure to watch the welcome video
on the parents facebook page that goes
through how to use DSP and some
important info for this year. 

Have Questions?



Email
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call 
(402) 315-0422



Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com
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